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The Chapter meeting was called to order by President, Abbey C., 
at 7:00 p.m.

Since todays Chapter Meeting will entirely be dedicated to the “Stitch In” there will not be a business meeting.

Karen B., Madonna O., and Jennifer R. are the “Stitch In” the resident-expert-advise-individuals for whom any stitchery question can be addressed. Thanks for your generosity of knowledge-advise.

12 people in attendance.

Show ‘n Tell -	Jennifer R. showed her latest work called Autumn Leaves; is two part; (1)a set design and many squares, and (2) leaves. This has already been accepted for the 2013 “ANG” Convention in Anaheim, CA.

Karen B. showed her new purse of a needlepoint ‘Sophia Design Canvas’ flap, and purse structure made of cordura and nylon that she sewed.

Jane M. showed a colorful cross-stitch patterned box with a dark blue ribbon around the perimeter.

			Tina H. showed a colonial stitched item called a Horn book.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:10pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Lea  K.


